
Wolf River Lutheran High School

NEWSLETTER
March 16, 2022

Timber Rattlers’ Registration
Drawing - Get registered by March
23rd for a chance win!
Greeting Families,

As your principal it is exciting when a family in Racine, Wisconsin reached out about our school as they

are moving to Shawano at the end of this school year and want to continue attending a Lutheran school.

The family saw our new and improved website and were impressed with the school.  They have now

enrolled and look forward to touring our school later this spring.  If you have any family or friends that

would like to tour our school, I would be happy to share the school with them.

This weekend Mr. Bierbaum, his wife Pam, and myself are blessed to attend a ‘free’ renewal weekend for

called workers in our district.  I am looking forward to spending time in the Word, and sharing with other

called workers.  This will be a time of reflection as we rejuvenate and refresh!

Make this week great!!! Blessings, Mrs. Kosmerchock

REGISTRATION DRAWING - All new and returning students that are registered by March 23rd at

school and on the Parental Choice Portal for 2022 - 2023 school year will be placed in a drawing for 10

Timber Rattlers bleacher seats - no set game day - and one throw out first pitch courtesy of JR & Penny

Habeck.  Get registered TODAY!

NEW TEACHER CALLED: Lydia Rusch has been Called and Accepted the position
to be the new Language Arts/English teacher at Wolf River this coming fall! Miss
Rusch grew up in Green Bay, Wisconsin where she attended NEW Lutheran High
School. From there she went to Concordia University Wisconsin where she got her
degree in Lutheran Secondary Education and English. She has spent the last 4 years
teaching at Valley Lutheran School in Cedar Falls, Iowa. She is very excited to be
moving back to Wisconsin and look forward to meeting and getting to know
everyone!

VERSE FOR TODAY: "Jesus, there's just something about that name!" The words to the song are right.

Salvation from what is warped and broken in our world is found in no one else. He is our Savior because he was

willing to come to this world, bear our limitations shame and sin and then triumph over them.

MEN’S GROUP MEETING AT ST. PAUL BONDUEL - Col. Kucksdorf is hosting a men’s group March 22

at 7 p.m. He will be discussing international relations.  Everyone is invited to attend!

STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS - The 6th - 8th grade “Find Strength In Christ” Lock-In is March 18 - 19

from 7:45 p.m. until 8:00 a.m.  Chaperones, food, and activities are ready to go for Friday night!

MARCH 27 - WRLHS REP MEETING AT WOLF RIVER - 1:00 PM
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PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES - Thank you to all the families that attended the parent/teacher

conferences.  Communication is so important to the success of each student.

CHAPEL UPDATE - Today, March 16th, we welcomed Pastor Conradt from St. John’s Hermansfort and

St. Paul Stony Hill.  Pastor Conradt continued our Lenten Journey!

LUNCH NEWS: A warm and appreciative thank you to Parent Group 3 for planning and serving lunch

today!

PARENTAL CHOICE PROGRAM - The choice program is OPEN. Follow

https://dpi.wi.gov/parental-education-options/choice-programs/student-applications and apply/reapply

today! Let's get all our students re-enrolled and re-applied for the choice voucher by March 23, 2022.

SCRIP NEWS - Have you used SCRIP to go out to eat, pay for gas, or order online?  It is so easy to do!

Plan ahead and use SCRIP!  Earn money for the school and your child’s account. Info on our website at

https://wrlhs.org/support-wrlhs.

A Look Ahead…………………....
March 18-19 - “Find Strength In Christ” Grades 6-8 Student Council Lock-In

March 20 - Booster Club Trivia Event 12:30 p.m.

March 28-April 1 - Spring Break-No School

WRLHS FISH FRYS SCHEDULED FOR APRIL 1ST & 15TH FROM 4 - 7:00 P.M. WORKERS

NEEDED FOR THESE FUNDRAISERS!

STUDENT ACTIVITIES - Track has started at Wolf River. Mr. Bierbaum is the point person for Dr.

Lehrke until coach arrives in mid-April.

Pi Day at Wolf River - Mr. Bierbaum and Mr. Beversdorf treated the staff and students to pie for

National Pi Day on 3.14.2022.

What flavor of pie is your favorite?

We had 8 different flavors!

How much whipped

cream is enough?

2

https://dpi.wi.gov/parental-education-options/choice-programs/student-applications
https://wrlhs.org/support-wrlhs


3


